
From: twofivestars@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Susan Ernst
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: April 11 Hearing - Supportive testimony for HB 2019
Date: Thursday, April 11, 2019 4:23:29 PM

Dear Joint Commitee on Student success,

greetings, having worked in Salem Keizer public schools for 25 years I can tell you all theses services are vital to the
success of our staff and students. Support funding for nursems, counselors and PE. It would also be terrific if school
librarians were brought back into 24J.

Sincerely,
Susan Ernst
1940 Breyman St NE  Salem, OR 97301-4352
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